
  

 

Newsletter  
Monday 10th February 2020 

Year 1 Story Telling Event 

Year 1 staff set up the small hall with books, traditional story 

puppets/masks and story sacks for our parents story telling 

event. They could choose to sit on mats, cushions,  at tables 

or on chairs. 

It was lovely to see lots of keen children, excited to come into school to read with their parents 

or the year 1 staff team.  

Year 1 had a fantastic turnout, so a big thank you goes out 

to the parents who were able to support on the day and 

those that encourage their child to read regularly, it really 

does make a difference to your child and helps reinforce the 

importance of reading  and how it is enjoyable. 

 Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 

Emma Severn – Head of School 
 

t: (01623) 455920 

e: office@suttonroad.org 

w: www.suttonroad.org 

Year 4 Story Telling Week 

As part of story-telling week this week, Year 4 joined up with 

children in Year 1 to share some of their favourite books. 

Members of 4AB and 4EP introduced 

themselves to the Year 1s and talked 

about the pictures, the characters and 

read aloud the stories they had. 

The Year 1’s really enjoyed sharing this time with the Year 4’s and said 

that they would love to do it again! 

Shop for Schools 

Don’t forget shop for schools until and Sunday 1st March. 

Carry on collecting!! 
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Year 1 Library Visit 
1AS were really pleased to eventually be able to get to the 

library after it has been rained off on previous attempts. They 

had a lovely time at Ladybrook library on Tuesday 28th 

January with a story read and chosen by Sharon the librarian 

followed by time to browse the lovey books within the library. The children enjoyed sharing books 

with their friends or listening to stories that they had chosen being read to them by the adult 

helpers. Lots of children who are members of the library were able to choose books to take 

home with them. Remember it is free to join the library and children can borrow books, CD’s 

and use the computers for free. Sharon reminded the children to look out for special events at 

local libraries over half term, or drop in on a rainy day as she puts jigsaws, games and other 

activities out to play with throughout the holidays.  

As always a big thank you to those who helped as we cannot do it without you. It is very much 

appreciated by staff and children alike and makes memories for our children as well as proving an 

opportunity to develop a love of books. 

From the PE Crew 

On Friday 24th January, we had an Art Day all about sports. Each class were 

given their own sport to focus on and they had to draw and collage a picture to 

represent the school games values within that sport. The values that we looked 

at were determination, passion, respect, honest, self-belief and teamwork. 

What did your child do? What school games values did they learn about? Did they like it?  

Year 5 VE DAY 
On Thursday 27th February, from 2.00pm-3.00pm, year 5 will be closing their WW2 vehicle with 

a VE day celebration in the main hall. All parents/carers are invited to attend. 

The afternoon will involve a song and dance performed by the children and tea and cake to finish.  

Children are invited to bring 1940s themed fancy dress to change into (children must arrive to 

school in usual uniform in the morning). Fancy dress may include: pinafore dresses, 

aprons, blouses, shirts, skirts, shorts, trousers, baker-boy hats, flat caps, 

bonnets etc. 

Children are also invited to bring in a pack of cakes of their choice to 

contribute to the tea party. 

THE DOGS TRUST! 

On Wednesday 12th February in 2EB, Year 3 will be selling pictures they have drew, with all 

profits going to the Dogs Trust.  

Individual pictures will be just £1 or if you would like it framed, they will cost £3. Please help 

Year 3 support this amazing charity and all the work they do.  



  

 

 

 

Don’t forget the 

following dates 

 

Friday 14th February 2020 

INSET DAY 

Monday 17th February 2020 

First Day of the Half Term 

Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020 

First Day back at school 

Tuesday 3rd March 2020 

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 4th March 2020 

Parents Evening 

ROCK STEADY 

We were really lucky this week to have someone visit us 

this week from Rock Steady to show the children 

different instruments they could choose to play as well as 

demonstrating them with popular songs all the kids knew. 

He showed the children an electric guitar, an electric drum 

kit, a keyboard as well as the final instrument….. His voice! 

We were all treated to a bit od Ed Shearan and Katy Perry 

and all the children, as well as the teachers were 

enthralled! 

 

He may have  

even inspired 

some 

budding and 

expiring 

musicians in 

our school. 



  

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Thursday 13th February 2020   - Valentines Disco 

Friday 14th February 2020   - INSET DAY 

Monday 17th February 2020   - First Day of the Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020   - First Day back at school 

Tuesday 3rd March 2020   - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 4th March 2020   - Parents Evening 

Thursday 5th March 2020   - World Book Day 

Friday 13th March 2020   - Sports Relief 

Monday 30th March 2020   - Year 1 Trip to Sherwood Forest 

Wednesday 1st April 2020   - Easter Disco  

Monday 6th April 2020   - First Day of the Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April 2020   - First Day back at school 

Friday 8th May 2020    - Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May 2020   - First Day of Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June 2020   - First Day back at school 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020   - Scholastic half price book fair  

15-19 June 2020    -          Bamburgh Residential 

24-26 June 2020    - Year 6 Walesby Residential 

Monday 29th June 2020   - INSET DAY 

Friday 3rd July 2020    - Summer Fayre Fundraiser for Summer Fayre 

Saturday 4th July 2020   - Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 15th July 2020   - Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 23rd / Friday 24th July 2020 - INSET Day 

Monday 27th July 2020   - First Day of Summer Holidays 

Library Visits 

We shall be visiting the library on the following days. 

5AR – Monday 10th February - PM 

5LB – Tuesday 11th February -PM 

Please make a note of when  your child will be going. 

Polite Reminder 

Please remember to check your child’s hair on a 

regular basis to avoid the spread of headlice 

Thank you! 

Don’t forget we have 
our Valentines Disco 

this week! 

Thursday 13th February. 

The key stage 1 disco will 

be held 3.30-4.30 and the 

key stage 2 disco will be 

held 4.45-5.45.  

 


